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Regularly Scheduled Meeting
November 9, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the Martin Township Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order on Monday, November 9, 2020, at 7:05 p.m. by Board President Mary Kerber.  The meeting was held at the library with tables and chairs arranged to allow for social distancing.  All in attendance were wearing facial coverings.
Those in attendance at the meeting were Trustees Judy Dodds, Mary Kerber, Karen Marolf, Larry Marolf, Brenda Mueller and Laura Tolan.  Trustee Lauren Langhoff was absent.  Library Director Joyce Carmack was present.  Also in attendance was Janelle Hoffman, Martin Township Clerk, and Jim Fraley, Supervisor of Martin Township.
Janelle made a presentation regarding Martin Township levy information.  Martin Township levy includes Martin Township General Fund, Martin Township Library, Martin Township Cemetery and Martin Township General Assistance Fund.  The total levy for Martin Township 2019 is $120,195 x 5% equals $6,010 to be levied for 2020.  Martin Township Library is .15000 X $25,952,534 or $38,929.  There was no additional public comment.
The Secretary’s Report from the Regular Meeting of October 12, 2020 was reviewed as printed.  Karen Marolf made a motion to approve the minutes as presented; Larry Marolf, seconded.  All trustees present voted aye.  Motion carried.  The report will be placed on file for audit.
The Accounts Balances and Disbursement Reports for September 2020 were presented.  Judy Dodds made a motion to approve the reports as presented; Larry Marolf, seconded.  All trustees present voted aye.  Motion carried.  The reports will be placed on file for audit.
The Bills for Payment for November 2020 were presented.  Karen Marolf made a motion to approve payment of the bills as presented; Larry Marolf, seconded.  All trustees present voted aye.  Motion carried.  The report will be placed on file for audit.
Joyce Carmack presented her Director’s Report for October 2020.
· Circulation Report:  Total circulation numbers were up from September.  This was due, in part, from increased renewals and number of picture books checked out.
· Meetings:  The virtual meeting for Tri-County Directors will be held via Zoom on Friday, November 20, 2020.
Old Business:
· Upcoming Election:  December 14, 2020 is the first day completed petitions can be returned.
· Microfilming Project:  Karen Marolf made a motion to authorize the payment of $680 for 2 years of microfilming (2014 and 2015); Judy Dodds, seconded.  All trustees present voted aye.  Motion carried.
· Little Free Library:  Davide Elder completed repairs needed for the LFL located in Octavia Park
· Per Capita Grant Requirements:  Review Serving our Public 4.0 in its entirety.
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New Business:  None
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, December 14, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the library.  There is no regular meeting scheduled for January 2021.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:24 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Judy Dodds, Secretary
				
Book Store:
	January 2			Brenda Mueller
	February 6			Mary Kerber
	March 6			Marolfs




